

## The Church of Christ in China **Ming Yin College**

中華基督教會銘賢書院

1, Wai Chi Street, Shek Kip Mei, Kowloon, Hong Kong

香港九龍石硤尾偉智街一號

Tel: (852) 2778 4512 Fax: (852) 2788 3729

www.cccmyc.edu.hk mingyin@cccmyc.edu.hk

7 November 2022

Dear Headmaster/Headmistress,

## Secondary One (2023/24) Admission Talks

Our Secondary One (2023/24) Admission Talks for Primary Six students are organized to keep parents informed of the education principles, beliefs and admission criteria of our school. The details are as follows:

Date:	3 December 2022 (Saturday)
Time:	First Session: 10:00 am – 11:45 am (Reception at 9:45 am)
	Second Session: 2:00 pm – 3:45 pm (Reception at 1:45 pm)
	(Parents and students may attend one of the two identical sessions.)
Venue:	CCC Ming Yin College School Hall
Contents:	General information of the school, admission criteria, students and alumni sharing,
	and question and answer session
How to Enrol:	Through school website (https://www.cccmyc.edu.hk)
Registration Procedure:	(1) Access school website.
	(2) Select "S.1 Admission" and then "Secondary One Admission Talks".
	(3) Choose the session you are attending and fill in the necessary information.
	(4) Check your email inbox for the confirmation notification.
Registration Dates:	16 November 2022 (Wednesday) – 21 November 2022 (Monday)
	(first come first served, enrolment confirmed upon the submission of all required
	information)

I would be grateful if you can help deliver the information about our Secondary One Admission Talks to the Primary Six parents and students of your school. Since the pandemic situation will continue to fluctuate in the future, our school may organize the admission talks online if the situation gets worse. Latest information of the talk would be available at our school website.

To help Primary Six parents and students of your school learn more about our school, apart from the Secondary One Admission Talk Poster, we are also sending you the School Profiles, School Magazines and bookmarks to be distributed to your Primary Six students before the Admission Talks.

Please encourage the parents and students from your school to enrol for the talks. We look forward to meeting them in our admission talks.

Should there be any enquiries concerning the admission talks, please contact Miss Cathy Wong at 2778 4512 (ext. 303) during office hours.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Lee Yeung Chun Eddy (Principal)

## **Enclosures:**

- 1. S.1 Admission Talk Poster
- 2. School Profiles
- 3. School Magazines
- 4. Bookmarks